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December 17, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Deuschle, 
 
Thank you for your response to Request for Proposal (RFP) 19-1E1-001 – Southeast Elementary 
Architectural Design Services. Poudre School District (the District) would like to congratulate 
you on being selected as the preferred vendor.  The final award of this solicitation may be 
contingent upon a successfully negotiated contract, Board of Education Approval, a District 
issued purchase order, as well as other requirements set forth by the District and any parties 
therein.  
 
We wish to express our gratitude for your interest and efforts in responding to this RFP.  
Additonal correspondance will follow this communication regarding the next steps in the final 
award process.  
 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Skyler Thimens, M.S. 
Purchasing and Materials Manager 
970-490-3554 

rthimens@psdschools.org 
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